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Dear ATA members,

We are already two and a half months into the New Year
and | hope that all have had a great start to their 2004.
Our recent ATA activities, the celebration of the King’s
birthday at Lister Hall and the New Year’s Eve party at
Riverbend Community Hall, have been great successes as
indicated by the ever-increasing number of attendees at
ATA functions through the year. Thanks to Randy and
Siri Carter for taking the lead role in these two functions
during my family’s absence in the month of December.

Our traditional Thai New Year, Songkran, is coming soon
on April 13. This year, Songkran Gala will be held at
the Polish Hall on Saturday April 10. The Board of
Directors has decided to make this special event the
biggest Thai New Year celebration in the ATA’s history.
Our target is to have 500 guests attend the event. All
proceeds from this fundraising evening will go toward
the “Thai Center Fund”. ATA press release on
Songkran Gala was issued to the public on March 10.
Please order your tickets now.

ATA annual general meeting (AGM) and elections day
will be held on May 30. Please note that we will be
electing the new President and Secretary on this day.
Only full members who have paid their 2004 membership
dues will be able to vote while at the meeting. Mark your
calendar and don’t miss this very important event.

My heart goes out to the Syms family for the loss of their
son, Banyat Kromkhunthod, in Thailand on February 8,
2004. Banyat was a member of our Association, a good
friend to all of those who knew him, a good son and
brother to his family. Banyat also left behind a young
wife and a 3 month old baby. We will certainly miss him
and will always remember his smile.

In finishing off my term as ATA president, | would like
to take this opportunity to thank the previous and current
board members who have been the strongest support of
the ATA in the past two years. | also thank all of you who
have supported our Association and allowed me to be
your President. Since I will not be seeking a nomination
in this coming election, | strongly encourage any full
members to step forward and help our community by
running for either one of the two available positions.

ATA Newsletter vol. 19 no.1 March 2004 3
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In addition, there are several non-elected positions that
you can volunteer for such as being a director or a
chairperson on the ATA board. Please feel free to contact
me should you have any questions regarding this
upcoming election.

I strongly believe that the future success of our
community lies in the hands of the younger generations.
We need to bring them into our circle; new faces, new
ideas that will take us into the future while the old ones
continue their steady support in all areas. By recognizing
that diversity in a community is actually an asset,
combined with mutual understanding and mutual respect,
I am certain that the Thai community will soon be second
to none. Today, we have a great Board of Directors and
with them, we have made some progress in the right
direction. Help us keep the momentum of our association
going by coming out to support and participate in
association activity.

Thank you again. It has been a great pleasure to serve all
of you.

Sincerely,

Dom Kriangkum, P.Eng.
President

Acknowledgements

| wish to thank Sue Thomas and Sirilak Carter for their
editorial assistance and critical reading of this newsletter.

Jitra Kriangkum
Editor



4 ATA Newsletter vol. 19 no.1 Narch 2004
=X v A v
aNlIaNaIisoENn.....

o e .
aunavInelusaesalanedsvulul 1985 Tagmsinues

¢ Y - ¥ 4 3 “ill '
91138YyN InHiuas tazaazkeld Fudurumsnlnan

9 LA 2 L4
NIIATUIAU wﬁuﬂiﬂﬂﬂsuiuﬂm%ﬂmmmﬁuwumm

v 1
ﬁiJ”I“I)'ﬂ[lu"]giJGIﬂ! uazmﬁmﬁgﬂumuﬂuﬁlumiﬂﬁgmmmﬂwgwu

v L4
LUAaZaUIANNINE ﬂﬁ@ﬂﬂﬂ%uﬁﬂﬂﬁﬂﬂiﬂ?ﬂij}

v v

A v v H L}
1A INEAANIANA mu’;umami’mﬁlmﬁmﬁaag“lu

3 o 2 [ 7Y o Ayt o %
UAIDANUAU LUAT Glusgaamaimﬂm“lumﬂuﬂ “luﬂmgnu
” & o v a? o &
°I){'3J°])'°L!‘UﬂQLiﬂﬂ"UEJ']Eﬂﬁiy"UuLﬁuﬁWﬂU NHDWYNNIDIAYDYNINUU

o ! 'S a 2 o ?
ﬂiﬂﬂﬂi?ﬁ?ui‘ﬂiyﬂ!ﬁﬂi@]ﬂ]l&@ﬂﬂﬁﬂ‘lﬂﬂﬁ@ﬁﬁﬂ?ﬂ AINUADINIT

' ' L X o o
AN ﬂ181u°]§1J“BUS?JNLWN“UN!ﬂuNWﬂNﬁ’J ﬁiﬂﬂiJ"ﬂUﬂWﬂgﬁ’)Llﬂu

A < 2 4 o
UVDIYNBU %QW%Tﬁﬂﬂ!'ﬂuﬁuﬂﬂﬁiﬁﬁﬂ?ﬁ'ﬂ\‘lllwuﬂﬁ,‘l Lﬁf]i@\ﬁ‘lj

Y v

v Y i v Ed
AIUABDINTTANE 113l LmzLﬁ@iﬁUﬁiQLﬂWﬁNmﬁﬂﬂ‘llEN‘]qﬁJ‘h’u

' A o ! ¥ =) ' 3 '
NANIAND :‘matm“lﬂwgu%umammmmgﬂuﬂmmu Snlas

o A o ! Y A A A A ? = Y Y =~
auna i]$1/l1681\1|[15611’iﬁu"l“])'ﬂllﬂ:nllﬂigﬁ'ﬂi'ﬂiu NN UVINY
' ' ' 4
ﬁ?uﬁ?ﬂiuﬂWﬁW@\luT’]ﬂJG}fu !,Lagﬂg‘ﬂ"lﬂﬂTQvlﬁGLWQﬂﬁa']uhlVIﬂﬁﬂ'nll

a ¥ = =~
ﬂ']ﬂall‘lﬂﬁluﬂ?']lllﬂuhlﬂﬂ !"Uﬂﬂﬂ']‘]&n ﬂluﬂﬁﬁiu!uﬂﬂﬂﬁglwm g

Sausssulne

Y
=

A 22 gy oA a A a
ﬁwuwmwu‘lﬂ%ﬂcluwmuﬂﬂﬂ MINLITNTADTIUNBITNIVBN

L4 ! E '
ﬁWlﬂiﬂll1W‘]J‘]J$ﬁ\1ﬁﬁiﬂﬂu!ﬁ@1/]1ﬂﬂﬂiiuiﬂﬂﬂﬁ?uﬁ?ﬂﬂﬂﬂ@ﬂﬂﬂu
=2 a A o ' ' ‘]j 113’ '
ﬂQﬂ‘ﬂﬂﬁﬁﬂlW@ﬂWﬁWﬁJHTﬁ’Juuﬂﬂﬁ NYDUITL 1!1]55186111! ADYIWNUIN

v v v
NINTTNAINA llﬂl,lﬂ ﬂTiﬁ'ﬂuﬂ'l‘Hﬂ‘VlfJ msﬁau‘mm‘mﬂ‘m U
a ‘\}l ) 'YV & Y ! Jﬂ
f”fﬁl] ny ll'JfJul‘V]fJ ﬂ151ﬁﬂ1ﬂiﬂB1!LﬂﬁWNﬂ?1NLﬂﬂﬂiﬂu I uiyu
¥ A o o a? g 2 A
201} mﬂnﬁﬂnﬁqmmmmummauma ﬂ?ﬁﬂﬂWUﬂﬂ@M!ﬂuﬁQﬂnﬂ

" 2 o g
audsson manedsmatlneneziulsslosumenausimaz
El

] H 9 v
muuﬂﬂamﬁ"lﬂﬂanmum

= o & ! ]2 o I '
ANuAANEINUMIIAfImMa Ineurauas AT HANTY Juua

a o A A g o A i Y
LAy uU!L@]Lﬁ@LiNﬂﬂ@NﬁNWﬂN"I Gluﬁﬂﬂﬁ@TﬂWiﬂuﬂluQNlﬂuuWﬂﬂ

an Ya ! a ! < ? K o A o

auInNa ﬂ]lﬂllﬂﬁl,HN’Ij‘HN'Ll‘lq1!'1J1\iﬁ"JuLﬂU!"Uﬂ’ﬂuﬂiy’“}m@NWiWﬂ
: vy ] '

Lﬁ’t’]ﬂﬁﬂ’t’]ﬂ\iiﬁﬁﬂ‘ﬂﬂ W1ﬂl£@l’31ﬂ\iﬁi}1u3ullhiﬂﬂ1ﬁ|’t’) AWUSNITUNIT

v & o w o H
ﬁll1ﬂ3J‘4ﬁjﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂu!ﬁ%ﬁuﬁﬂﬂl?ﬂﬁWﬂﬂJ LLﬁZﬂ’JﬂJﬂHﬂuﬂl@Qﬂﬁ@N
v v

v 1 Y
Pﬂﬂﬂ'ﬂﬂ DIAUWAIFININTIAITITABITINUTINUANNA Y

a L% = 9}4! = %
Lﬂuﬂ??lﬁ]ﬂ °luﬂi11]uu !513Jﬁ“ﬁiﬂﬂi%ﬁWﬂ?imGlUﬂWiWWT]uﬂlﬂi

¢ A 24 o g’ = = o oA
DIANTDUS Glfﬂlﬂuﬂ1aﬂ1’iﬂﬂﬁu1ﬂuvlﬂﬂ i]\‘llﬂu‘i’lﬂ1ﬂ‘l/7’Nﬂt’J"I\‘lfJ\‘l'ﬂ

v

IUADYUT 10

Tha

The Alberta Thai Association was formed in 1985 by ajarn
Boon-oom Gosinet and senior members who shared a vision of
bringing together the Thai community in Alberta. Led by 4
Presidents in the last two decades, the Association has linked
together families and members within the Thai networking circle.
It also links our Thai community with other communities,
associations, as well as the Canadian and the Thai authorities.

nter

Over the years, the support of newcomers and students from
Thailand has become a tradition in the Thai community and it
has been this support that has in part contributed to the success
of individuals who arrived in Edmonton. The size of our
community has expanded tremendously over the past three
decades due to the growth of young families in addition to
migration from Thailand. The Thai community now needs to put
together a plan to accommodate this expansion. We want to
ensure that our traditions are passed on, that our young
generations are proud of their heritage and that they will
become actively involve in our future Thai community.

At present, one of our biggest needs is to acquire a space
where members can get together for various activities or
community projects such as classes for Thai lessons, Thai
dancing, Thai cooking, counselling, martial arts and sports, etc.
As the old saying goes, there is no place like home, whether
that be for a family or for our Thai community! Having a Thai
Centre to call our own sounds like a great plan.

The Thai Centre initiative in Edmonton is not at all new. In fact,
it has been one of the Association’s objectives since it was first
established in 1985. The Association, under the leadership of
ajarn Boon-oom, had been setting aside funds for this project;
nevertheless the money collected was never quite enough to
fulfill a dream of this magnitude. Your current Board of Directors
believes that now is the time to revive the project and make it a
reality. With support from members and friends who are
experienced fundraisers of various other organizations, our
Board of Directors looks forward to moving ATA toward a new
level of achievement. By working together at fundraising events
such as Songkran Gala and the Heritage Festival, plus by
obtaining possible grants from various government agencies
and donations from friends and businesses, acquiring a Thai
Centre may soon become a reality for our association.

2004 is the beginning of a new ATA era, in which every attempt
will be made to increase the Thai Centre Fund. We invite new
ideas and participation. Let’s all step forward and help fulfill our
community’s dream!

Dom Kriangkum



ATA Newsletter vol. 19 no. 1 March 2004

d v

ﬁN1ﬂN11ﬂ81u®ﬁ!ﬂﬂﬁﬂ1

d
VAFYMUITINNY ﬂﬂ%ﬁ\‘lﬂ‘i’luﬂ 2004

w

U 10 WBIEWY 2004

o Taveeaa 10960-104 Street, Edmonton

Yy 9 Y
51811@1‘1/]@1/?11@ﬁ"JJVI‘U‘K]‘HIﬂﬁQﬂ1§fﬂﬂﬁ'§1ﬂﬁ1aﬂ‘1ﬂﬁl

= Gl a O'Q
RRNPLG ﬂu@]ibl“l/‘lli'lg uE]ﬁﬁ‘]JLﬁﬁWg

Y F
Aalzmaesdudn malseyaley aaa eus

17:30 Y. 1A

19:00 Y. SUlsgmuerns
21:00 Y. SIWMIULAAILULIN

=) = o
22:00 W. ﬂTi’lJiSiJ“ﬂNEJ‘]J A 91N

o ! A A 7
NHUYLATOIAN (LAYUIT)

v ¢ v
2eNWANA! mmumﬂ§1uﬂﬁﬂﬂﬁaﬁqﬂ1uuﬂmﬂ1
UASHIUIUDING

v
U U

[UNI9 ﬂﬂ131ﬂ1ﬂ‘]Jﬂ"l§°lﬁ'3‘]Jﬂ§ "lﬁ')ﬂﬂ‘lﬂ ﬁ‘iiﬁ NI

A = K ! £ =

pouTuil 20 nan 2004 wlvg (ong 15 Jaull) 30 1138y
] =
1Ay 5-14 1 15 11367
< o !
1AneIYAINN 5 1 W3

v o A = i ! g =
MAITUN 20 AMIAN 2004 wlvey (o1g 15 wuli) 35 W30

¢ o :ﬁ’ Q/ Y (Y v A ) Q/ dy
LLUUW@?NﬁQ“K@U@]ﬂﬂLluUNWﬂUﬁu\iﬂ'@"Iﬂ’JﬂUUu

Tilsaaane @ neolia Tns. 497-1198




6  ATA Newsletter vol. 19 no. 1 Narch 2004

a = =
NINITINNVZHING

d
SIAITINIIUA 2004

U

UN 10 1UEY 2004

! = % d. ' 3 yd = <
BUASIAUNNINMNUIN - aANIIEIAl U INTAINI LA
N 2 o A ' v )
UseDyuluiui 10 wweuiezdedl o Polish Hall (10960
Jo £ 4 o & ' o
104 Street) NuTavuionsnaesIu ulllng  mseysny
=\ ISl o g: Gl
yuusssuHonlszmdilneg wazmsmmuiaasmatlng  auses
% 2 oA a A a
aannualudlil ddadufanssuiauaiumsnasiasusey 100 1
- 2 o 2 de v, C

wruastoatuaumuuleenigualamuuaiu Tsaeiumn s

v d
W30 12 1NEINUTEAZIDIAUBINUIIAT AINTIUA

msdszynaniaszanduezmstaenisnas

NITUNITNINN

U

uh 30 NHEMAN 2004

v q. % o o ad a o 4
anana azdalnimsdszyuaniglszndau Tudun so
4 = A ' =
WA, Nozoell Tusennuaa 14:00 99 20:00 . @ North
H Y i3
Millbourne Community League Hall (@juwuﬁﬂm 8) RIRERC
' A A o ' A o q %a
NuaemnFninenuranuluseudimun  waziedaluiims
Vv v
IHONAIAMLNTTUMIAIANG TIUIU 2 MUKUL AD WIWNFNIAN
HAZIAUIYNS
9
FITHYYVOIAINANG  MnualuimsIamsszaualiy
oad o o 2 - v 4
Usendyu nasnnduaudmmslusaazl  (ud 30 wrew)
Yo a S A a
vagludniiumstosnnmmeluwdeuaanawveannd  lTusev 2
A ) ! ) A a £ !
Pimnan - msdszagudainanladavuludoudanay Fuiuana
R o X ' o -
NANLAINITUAATUNABDEN DINFU NIUFDTINT LAz
g Y a ' S ! ! @ ¥
ResveugaeIMaNny anFnraremundiegluszineingen
! ! A Zy? e =< g
Tworwmnswmsilszguuazmadenaala luiliinaznssumsaiu
Y A o o A
aupsimaeumsszguaniylszndvumnhludeungumay

v v Yy Y
' ' "

4 9 v

nmﬁané’fﬁmsmumﬂmmmﬁmmmumimaﬂﬁq TNIBNH
v F v !

u1s’mﬂizﬂgmﬂmﬂmﬁaﬂgﬁﬁmmmmmu NUIU 2 MU Lo

Ed ) k4 ! ) 9 Y Y v
ilugassmganiasudends  ilelauar  giudendwaazau

v v
wlaiilemananinaSeiuaasn Mendannmaasaziuude
° Y 4 A g ' A
AuznIIuMIIzIIMNNagluazlszmenamsiaondeneiyszyy
A e a 2o 22 . Yo
wenuazimnymsnlasumadenaduaiasll sgmaulniy
1] F Ll
auand 1user9il 2004-2006 TagusIuANNUAUTOIUTETIU
o A o &~ o ! =
wozmsygn Aulfegiin  Falinszaveyaudel) 2005 wen

] Y v
NNAUHUINTTUMTADNAWULAD aunay ETqﬁmmauﬁmawq;

Y Y v

auFnHaulalmvsInnnIsuvesaay Iagmssumunuenssy

vy A
MIANUUNU (llimﬂﬂlﬁﬂﬂﬁﬂ) TdsamnseFuvenius nssy

b4 v b4
NITTUINNA ﬂuaﬂf’JUiUVJﬂV]Wuﬂ?EJﬂ'NN‘IIE)Uﬂﬂ!
' A “a a ' P} & ! a? o A
py1aUN! Iﬂiﬂﬂﬂ‘lﬁﬁ‘nﬁ‘lli’)flﬂ'lusluﬂ15!ﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂ MINMUNUDEITYLNY
o a g g & a ! Y
numsiszguuazmadenaduaiail Tsedanolaoasdlan e

RANLAY IN3E9A1 WBNENAY

ey lelyn ot gl

muaiastluandnvesamnnilng

ludatuosmuadnisod ?

v W
9164. ...
] v v v ¢ v [
Tﬂsﬂﬂﬁan%ﬁagmmﬂ1u°lmmuwmuﬁawflﬁ

WIONAUIUMTINTNINEITH AN

v v

=

Jw
IMuUnLIgyIoa!!!

v v ¢

aBn(lveY NINTIUNUNATENIIUA
o o A A &
lasutiasinsosaun 1 1as

(4aA 3.50 1HILAY)



Upcoming Events

Songkran Gala
at the Polish Hall
April 10, 2004

Songkran Gala 2004, the biggest Thai New Year
Celebration in Canada, will be held at the Polish Hall on
April 10, 2004.

In dinner theatre style, Songkran Gala offers guests the
best of Thai cuisine, a slide show, fascinating Thai dances
and awesome martial arts. The evening continues with a
silent auction, door prizes and a social dance. What else
can one ask for? Order your tickets now and be prepared
for a bucketful of fun through the evening that you won’t
regret!

Please see page 12 for more information. To order the
tickets, please use the form provided in this newsletter
and send with your payment to the ATA. Contact Sue
Thomas at 497-1198 if you have any questions or leave a
message on ATA Hotline at 908-1282.

Songkran Gala 2004 is the first ATA fundraising event in
which all proceeds will go toward achieving our
community’s goal of having a Thai Center. In addition,
Songkran Gala will be a part of the celebration of the
100" birthday of our City of Edmonton.

ORDER YOUR TICKETS NOW!!

2004 ATA Annual General Meeting and

Elections Day

at Millbourne Community League Hall
May 30, 2004, 2:00-8:00 PM

ATA Newsletter vol. 19 no.1 March 2004 7

On May 30, 2004, ATA Board of Directors will present
to members the 2003-2004 annual summary report and
financial statement. Members will have an opportunity to
ask questions, raise their concerns and provide
suggestions/comments. An election will proceed after the
approval of the reports by the members. This year, two
new board members will be elected, namely, President
and Secretary. They will be serving the Association for
the 2004-2006 term. The current Vice President and
Treasurer, whose terms will be up in 2005, and the newly
elected President and Secretary will form a new ATA
Board of Directors that will take office between June
2004 and May 2005.

In addition to the two elected positions, ATA also invites
members who are interested in joining the Board for the
non-elected positions as a director or a chairperson.
Please contact ATA Board members on how to become
part of the team!

Please step forward and exercise your right to vote!
This is YOUR ASSOCIATION!!!

®*
79 R RS
APPLY FOR/RENEW

YOUR 2004 ATA MEMBERSHIP
TODAY!

ONLY $5/adult

Fill out the application form
(attached with this newsletter or download from our
website at www.thaiassociation.ab.ca)

and send to ATA with your paymentl!!l

ATA paid members will receive a FREE
drink ticket (worth $3.50) with
purchase of their Songkran Gala ticket!

MEMBERSHIP HAS ITS PRIVILEGES
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News and Announcement

ATA members join ATPAC's English
Summer Camp Program at PSU

ATA members, Jessica Syms and Will Hughson will
become English Camp Leaders in an Intensive English
Summer Camp program at the Prince of Songkla
University (PSU), Thailand.

This two-week Intensive English Summer Camp program
is a collaboration between PSU and the Association of
Thai Professionals in America and Canada (ATPAC).
Led by Dr. Kris Rugsaken (Ball State University), the
project was launched in 2003 for the PSU undergraduate
and graduate students. After its enormous success last
summer, the program was offered again this year for a
May session. Twenty-five camp leaders were selected
from a group of (Thai) American and Canadian
volunteers who were willing to pay their travel to
Thailand.

Congratulations and thanks to Jessica and Will for their
dedication to support teaching and learning in Thailand.
Good luck and have fun!!

2004 ATA Annual General

Meeting and Elections Day
at
Millbourne Community League Hall
May 30, 2004, 2:00-8:00PM

2:00 PM Report from the 2003 ATA Board of
Directors
3:00 PM Nominations and Elections begin

Hot dogs, ice cream and drinks will be provided
by the ATA.
Any food contributions welcome!
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Edmonton Heritage Festival News
Reported by Maurice Rousseau
President of the Thai Pavilion 2004

Preparations for the Edmonton Heritage Festival are right
on track for a repeat of last year's successful event, to be
held in early August. The ATA is planning a new award
winning menu and is looking forward to its participation
amongst a record number of entrants. Thailand and the
other participants represent an ever increasing humber of
ethnic groups across the city of Edmonton who are proud
to show Canadians what they are all about. The Festival
planners expect that a record number of visitors will
attend this year's event as they embark on an all out
promotional campaign to attract visitors from around the
world. The ATA is prepared to do all it can to ensure that
its members and the public at large have a memorable
experience at the Edmonton Heritage Festival and that the
Thailand pavilion continues to be regarded as the one of
the best that they come across.
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Recent Activities

Celebration of H.M. the King of
Thailand's Birthday

A celebration of H.M. the King of Thailand’s 76
birthday hosted by ATA was held at the Prairie Room of
Lister Center, University of Alberta the evening of
December 5, 2003. Fifty members of the Thai
community, students and friends of Thailand participated
in this special event. The evening began with a
welcoming of the guests by Randy Carter, ATA vice
president. An informative slide show describing King
Bhumibol’s life and achievements was presented. Anan
Kaewmongkol, a senior member of the Thai community
and honorary consul Dennis Anderson were asked to
perform the traditional lighting of the candle and opening
of the flower ornament. Consul Dennis gave a speech
from the ambassador of Thailand, followed by a toast led
by vice president Randy. Sun Sern Prabaramee and
Sadudee Maharacha were sung by all in a beautiful
candle lit atmosphere. The evening wrapped up with “Sri
Wichai”, a dance performed by Pana Boychuk. Another
memorable evening to all who attended.

ATA wishes to thank Pana Boychuk for a wonderful
performance, Kalyanee Jaroonruke for assisting in the
setup of the evening and Sirilak Carter and Aim Na
Chiangmai for preparing King Bhumibol’s biography and
slide presentation.

New Year's Eve Party

This year ATA’s New Year’s Eve party was held at
Riverbend Community League Hall. Approximately 80
people joined this potluck party that was full of delicious
food and friendly fun. Guests were treated to unplanned
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performances by two of our very own talents. A blessing
dance was presented by Praneet McCoy and Patcharint
Jitjaikla, and Eua Na Chiangmai wowed the crowd with
his Glow Stick Tricks. Karaoke and social dancing as
well as Rum Wong were alternated by kids activities all
evening long.

In the same evening, President Dom Kriangkum
presented certificates of appreciation awarded by the
Royal Thai Embassy to our junior dancers who have been
working tirelessly through the year for our community.
ATA wish to thank Ambassador Suvidhya Simaskul for
his kind recognition of our junior dancers.

Call for Donations

Help your ATA raise funds for the "Thai
Centre” on Songkran Gala night by
donating items for our Silent Auction

Contact Sue Thomas at 497-1198
Before April 1, 2004

Certificate of Appreciation 2003
Awarded by the Royal Thai Embassy, Ottawa

. Pana Boychuk

. Sandra Dusolt

. Shelby Johnson

. Katherine Klassen
. Brandon Lang

. Jenna Lang

. Brittney Lloyd

. Kennedy Lloyd

. Carly Prince

0. Elyse Prince

P OO~NOOUIT,WNLE

FOR
THE
RECORD
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Alberta Thai Association

present:

Songkran “Sala 2004

(A Thai Hew Vear “Celebration)

Saturday April 10*, 2004
at
ithe Polish Hall
10960 - 104 Street, Edmonton

Songlran CGoala 20004 is a fundraising event. 01
proceeds will go toward aclieving owr
caommunily’s goal of fraving a “Thai Cenfre”™.

Come join ns for an evolic evening that begins with
a delectalile Theai dinner followed by e vibirand
stageshrow fealuring (raditional dancing and
mraerliced arils, aned rowndds off with a social dance.

azadld pan Coclitails
¢ 000 pm Dyinmver
M} pan Calineal Show
1O Silent Anction amd Social Dance

Cash Bar

EVERYONE IS WELCOME., LIMITED TICKETS AVAILABLE.
SEATING ARRAMGEMENT APPLIES OM A FIRST ORDERED, BEST
SEAT BASIS. ORDER SOOMN SO YOU DON'T MISS OUT!

Advance Ticket Purchase (Deadline = March 20™, 2004
$3ofadult (age 15+)
515/ yourth (age 5 —14)
4 and under = Free

After March 20™ 2004 deadiine:
$3s/adult (age 15+)

Te purchase tckets mall your order form and payment tor
541 Butterwortl Way, Edmonton, AF TelR ZN4
o or before March 20™
or call Sue ab 497-112% for more information regarding allernate drop -off points.




